
Request for Changing of FCC ID 
 
 

Date: Oct 30，2008  

We, Superlux Enterprise Development (Shanghai) Co., LTD, hereby apply for changing of FCC 
ID. The new FCC ID we will use is CCRUB1, Here we declare that the products which will bear 
two different FCC IDs are totally the same as each other in every aspect. 
 
 
The information of the original FCC ID: 
FCC ID: V4ZUB1 
Model number: UB1 
Application: Superlux Enterprise Development (Shanghai) Co., LTD  
Address: No. 88 Zhu-Ying Rd, Qing-Pu dist, Shanghai China 
Device name: USB MICORPHONE 
 
The information of the new FCC ID: 
FCC ID:  CCRUB1 
Model number:  UB1 
Application:  Sam Ash Music Corporation 
Address:  278 Duffy Ave, Hicksville, NY 11801, USA 
Device name:  USB BOUNDARY MICROPHONE 
 
The original test result continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing 
the changed (new) FCC ID. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Name / Position: Jun Xi  
Company name: Superlux Enterprise Development (Shanghai) Co., LTD 
Tel: 86-21-69223766 
Fax: 86-21-69223752 
Email: jun@superlux.com.tw 
 
 


